
Letter to the Editor: LWVHC Taking Action From Home 
 
Because of the pandemic, the League of Women Voters was compelled to 
postpone our free, public spring programs on affordable housing, the census, 
nursing homes, the courts, and DEI (Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion).  We also 
had to cancel voter registration events we hold every spring.  All of these programs 
will be rescheduled for the coming year along with our fall 
candidate/election/registration events. 
 
While essential, working community members have been keeping us safe, fed, 
learning, and healthy, many of us have been challenged to find meaningful 
activities to do from home.  Never idle, the League continues work for fair 
redistricting and now in support of safe, secure, accessible voting.  Our 
VOTE411.org website has nonpartisan candidate information for the June 23rd 
second primary.  Our revised website, lwvhcnc.org, includes the most current voter 
information in North Carolina.  
 
LWVHC is committed to providing nonpartisan information in Henderson County 
on topics that concern all community members.  Visit our website and let us know 
your priority issues.  And while you’re at it, call and write your legislators to let 
them know as well! 
 
Rachel Poller 
President, League of Women Voters Henderson County 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


